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February 25, 1982

Mr. Robert L. Tedesco

Assistant Director for Licensing
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cornission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Tedesco:

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1
Docket No. 50-220
DPR-63

In recponse to your letter of January 12, 1982, Niagara Mohawk does not
anticipate any major licensing submittals for Nine Mile Point Unit 1 through
Decenber 31, 1984.

If there are any changes in our plans, we shall notify you prorptly.

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION
(.It'-s..lf //;(L “L
Donald P. Dise

Vice President Engineering

MGM: bd

21t?

//o

8203090176 E20225
PDR ADOCK 05000338




